
3 Lemongrass 
Irvine, CA 92604 
(949)636-6100 
Fax: (949)636-6109

 
Dear Parents: 
 
On Friday, October 24th, 2025, Lakeside Middle School ASB will be hosting our Halloween Costume Party for Lakeside 
students ONLY. There will be a DJ, dancing, a photobooth, food for purchase, a haunted house, spooky activities, and 
more! Please refer to the following information and behavior expectations: 
 
LOCATION:​ Lakeside Middle School Field House, and common areas 
DATE:​ ​ October 24th, 2025 
TIME:​ 5:00 to 7:00 PM. No students will be admitted after 5:30 PM. Parents or guardians are expected to pick up 

students within 15 minutes (7:15 PM) after the end of the party. Once inside the party area, no one will be 
allowed to leave and re-enter unless the student is picked up personally by a parent. 

PRICE:​ $10 October 7th to October 17th during lunch OR $20 at the door, but only after all students with a 
pre-purchased ticket have been checked in OR included with an Annual Party Pass. 

 
BEHAVIOR EXPECTATIONS: 
1. ​ All students must present their ID cards and wear their wristbands to attend the party. Wristbands must be worn at all 

times.   
2. ​ Once students arrive at the party, they must remain until 7:00 pm, unless they are picked up personally by a parent or 

are removed from the party for misconduct. 
3. ​ Refreshments will be on sale for an additional charge. All food/drink must stay outside in the patio area. No food in the 

Field House or PA. 
4. ​ Lakeside’s STUDENT BEHAVIOR expectations are still in effect; this includes, but is not limited to: dress code, no gum, 

stealing, destroying decorations, throwing food and other items, etc. 
5. ​ Inappropriate behavior at the party (before, during, or after) could result in the loss of any or all party privileges. A 

parent or guardian will also be notified to pick students up from the party early if behavior expectations are not met.  
6. ​ Students who are absent the day of the party will not be allowed to attend. 
 
PURCHASING TICKETS:  
Tickets will be sold during lunch through October 17th for $10 (cash only). A signed permission slip is needed to purchase a 
party ticket. Tickets will also be sold at the door, but for an increased price of $20 (cash only), so buying a ticket during 
lunch is strongly encouraged. Tickets at the door will also only be on sale once everyone with a pre-purchased ticket has 
been checked in. A signed permission slip will be needed to purchase a ticket at the door. No ticket or permission slip is 
necessary if an Annual Party Pass was already purchased.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Feng at LaurenFeng@iusd.org. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
ASB Advisor 
 
 
LAKESIDE PARTY PERMISSION SLIP   ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ STUDENT’S ADVISOR: _______________________ 
 
I have read the above Lakeside Middle School party information and student behavior expectations. I agree to pick up my 
student early from the party if they are engaging in misconduct. 
 
My child _________________________________________________ has my permission to attend the Halloween Costume Party on  
​ ​ (PRINT STUDENT’S FULL NAME) 
Friday, October 24th from 5:00-7:00 PM at Lakeside Middle School. 
 
_______________________________________         ___________________          ______________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature​ ​       ​    Date​ ​ ​    Telephone Number 


